
 No. 22023:  Seminar for P.5 & P.6 Parents: Preparing for Secondary 
 School 

 25  th  October, 2022 

 Dear P.5 and P.6 Parents, 

 Our school will hold a seminar for P.5 and P.6 parents. Details are as follows: 

 Date:  12  th  November, 2022 (Saturday) 
 Time:  9:30 a.m.-12:00 noon 
 Venue:  School Hall 
 Language:  English 
 Fee:  Free 
 Remarks:  To ensure social distancing, only parents are allowed to attend this seminar. 

 Content: 
 Seminar Part (1): ‘Secondary School Places Allocation’ 
 Our  school  social  worker  Ms.  Lam  will  give  a  talk  about  the  Secondary  School  Allocation 
 System and Discretionary Place application procedure in Hong Kong. 

 Seminar Part (2): ‘Ways to Enhance Parent-Child Relationship’ 
 This  seminar  will  be  co-organized  with  Baptist  Oi  Kwan  Social  Service.  An  experienced 
 speaker  will  be  invited  to  talk  about  parenting  skills  and  styles  to  help  parents  support  their 
 children  with  enhancing  parent-child  communication  skills  and  understanding  the 
 emotional needs of your child, in order to reduce his/her anxious behavior. 

 Please  return  the  reply  slip  to  the  class  teacher  on  or  before  27  th  October,  2022.  For 
 enquiries, please contact our School Executive Officer Mr. See Kwok Ho at 2577-5188. 

 Li Sing Tai Hang School 

 _____________________ 
 Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal 
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 Reply Slip 

 To:  Li  Sing  Tai  Hang  School.  I  have  acknowledged  the  School  Notice  No.22023  and  I 
 (Please ✔ where appropriate) 

 ☐  will not  attend the seminar. 

 ☐  will  attend the seminar. 

 Participants:  ☐  Father  ☐  Mother  ☐  Guardian 

 Class:______ Name:____________(   ) Parent’s Signature:___________Date:_________ 
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